Kenningtons Primary Academy

Welcome back to a new year at Kenningtons!

We are really looking forward to seeing all of our pupils tomorrow and starting another exciting year together.

Please take the time to read all of the important information included below. Your support in keeping up to date with school news and reminders makes a huge difference.

Later this week you will receive a Learning Overview from your child's teacher with more information regarding your child's learning.

Here's to another great year at Kenningtons!

Year Group	PE Days
Reception	Mondays
Year 1	Tuesdays & Thursdays
Year 2	Tuesdays & Wednesdays
Year 3	Thursdays & Fridays
Year 4	Tuesdays & Thursdays
Year 5	Mondays & Wednesdays
Year 6	Wednesdays & Fridays

Click on the link for the dinner menus. We are starting on Week 2

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Information%20for%20Parents/School%20Meals/Summer%202025.pdf



To ensure your child receives their 6 merit stamps, they must show their **Summer Reading Challenge**Certificate to their teacher.

Birthdays at Kenningtons

We know that birthdays are a very special occasion for our pupils, and we always enjoy celebrating with them in school. However, we kindly ask that sweets, cakes or other edible treats are not brought in to be shared with classmates.

This is for a number of important reasons:

- We have children with allergies and specific dietary needs, and even small amounts of certain ingredients can cause serious reactions.
- It can be difficult to manage and check the ingredients in food shared among large groups of children.
- We are also committed to promoting healthy choices in line with our school ethos.

Rest assured, teachers will make sure that each child's birthday is acknowledged and celebrated in class in a safe and inclusive way. Thank you for your support in helping us keep all pupils safe and healthy.



If your child requires medication during school hours, please ensure the following:

- All medication must be handed in at the School Office.
- It should be placed in a zip-lock bag, clearly labelled with your child's name and detailed instructions for administration.
- Prescription medication must be in its original packaging, with the pharmacy label showing your child's name and dosage instructions.

Thank you for helping us keep all children safe and well at school.



School Planners for Sale - £3.50

School planners will be available to purchase on the playground from 2nd September.



Cash or card payments accepted.

Don't miss out — grab yours early!

